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5 Cole Road
Watford
Hertfordshire
WD17 4QR

- 5" May 2014
Dear Sir/Madam,

Nascot Arms extension to trading hours

We are both very fond of the Nascot Arms which is less than a minutes’ walk from our house.

However, it does seem that it would be a little excessive to extend the opening hours every day of

the week. The pub is surrounded by lots of terraced houses, including our own so people leaving the

pub at around 12.30am every day including weekdays would cause noise and disturbance, meaning

that potentially we would never get a good night sleep before work!

Please consider our objections. The pub is open until 12.00 on Fridays and Saturdays and we would
prefer not to be disturbed so late by people leaving the pub every day.

Yours faithfully,

Helen and Thomas Ward
5 Cole Road, WD17 4QR.







